
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our ref: ACo/SEd 

 

 

6 March 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Dino Star Workshop for Year 1 – Wednesday 1 May 2024 

 

We have arranged for the Year 1 children to take part in a dinosaur workshop in school. During their 

workshop the children will be taking part in numerous activities including: an Introduction to 

Dinosaurs session where we will look at and feel different artefacts and a Recreating Fossils session 

which has the children making “brass rubbings” of fossils and making Plaster of Paris fossil replica to 

take home. The children will need to be in school for the usual school day as this workshop will take 

place in school. 

 

Please confirm consent for your child to take part in the workshop through ParentPay. The total cost 

for this event is £13.50 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online through the 

ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. In order for us to secure the event, it is important that 

we receive payment by Friday 26 April 2024. While we fully appreciate that all contributions are 

voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you 

are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss this with us. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss A Cockles 

Teacher 
 

 

 


